
NOTICE
A section of Telok Blangah Hill Park (marked in RED) is closed 

for slope works.

Please use the alternative path shown in ORANGE below.

Start date: 13 June 2025
Expected completion date: 31 March 2028
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United Specialists is appointed by NParks to carry out the 
slope repair work.

For any queries, please contact site engineer 
Mr Wong Wei Zhe.

Mobile: 80116817 Email: wzwong@unitedspecialists.com


